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Attention Submitters of Electronic Claim Files. 

 

Due to an unexpected large volume of claim and encounter files that were submitted last week prior to 
the Thursday noon deadline, we were unable to process all of the files for inclusion in the check write of 
March 11, 2019. Those files received by 9 AM on Thursday were added to the processing stream and all 
other claim files received after 9AM will be processed for inclusion in the check write of March 19, 2019. 
Submitters do not need to resend these files. 

 


